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HR Announcements 
 

 
Compliance Training 

This is a reminder that all CUNY employees are required to complete the following mandatory    compliance trainings 
for the 2024-2025 academic year: 

• ESPARC (Employee Sex-Based Misconduct Prevention and Response Course) 

• WVP (Workplace Violence Prevention Training) 

• GBVT (Gender-Based Violence Training)  

• Mandatory for HR professionals, campus supervisors, and managers with at least one direct report.  

To access your assigned training(s), please log into Blackboard and navigate to Organizations to find your assigned 
compliance courses. If you need assistance accessing your Blackboard account, please reach out to your campus Help 
Desk. 

 
Career Counseling 
Kingsborough Community College provides its employees with career counseling upon request.  Employees may reach 
out to Gila Rohr, Interim Executive Director for Human Resources, who can provide all employees with information 
regarding: job responsibilities, performance evaluation standards, CUNY civil service examinations, training 
opportunities, job postings, and Career Counseling 
 
 
PSC-CUNY Paid Parental Leave Policy 
The Paid Parental Leave Policy was revised effective March 1, 2025. For more information on the revision, you can visit 
KBCC Human Resources – PSC-CUNY Paid Parental Leave Policy

https://www.cuny.edu/about/administration/offices/cis/core-functions/cuny-blackboard/
https://www.kbcc.cuny.edu/humanresources/benefits/paid-parental-leave.html


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 26 at 12:00 PM | Menstruation Matters: Health, Management, & Support 
Calling all menstruators! In honor of Women’s History Month, join WorkWell NYC, Health + 
Hospitals, and DCAS for a webinar on the biology and basics of menstruation, management and 
treatment of related conditions that impact menstruation, and resources for self-care and 
support. Register Here 
 
March 31 at 12:00 PM | Let's Move NYC Stretch for Success 
Looking to loosen up? Join our Stretch for Success Virtual Pop-Up Class on March 31 at 12 PM 
for a pre-Step Challenge warm up! This session will highlight proper warm ups and stretching 
techniques to prevent injuries and set you up for success.  
Register Here 
 
April 2 | Let's Move NYC Spirit Day 
Let’s Move NYC Spirit Day is April 2nd! Wear something blue to rep your participation in the 
Let’s Move NYC Step Challenge and show your competitive spirit.  
 
Don’t forget to snap a photo and send it to workwell@olr.nyc.gov or tag us on Instagram! 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_4_sWRGUDTB2oTKkXc3U0HA#/registration
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/LIomOlVKRG6dSMLNjcbySQ#/registration
mailto:workwell@olr.nyc.gov
https://www.instagram.com/workwellnyc/

